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QUESTIONS? Call the 24-Hour Construction Hotline: 206-296-4081 

 

Nov. 15, 2007 Project Update 
 
King County's contractor finished drilling the pipeline path between the Bellevue 
Club/Brookside Office Building site on Southeast Sixth Street between 112th and 
114th Avenues Southeast and the Lake Hills Connector site, installed the pipeline 
casing and HDPE force main pipe. The pipeline segment between the Bellevue 
Pump Station and the Bellevue Club/Brookside Office Building site has been 
grouted and tested to ensure reliability. Surveyors will continue to monitor 
conditions along the pipeline path through the end of the project. 
 
No work is scheduled over the Thanksgiving Day weekend.  

• Crews will shut down for the holiday on the evening of Wednesday, Nov. 
21 and resume work on Monday morning, Nov. 26. 

 
Work hours will generally continue to be 7 a.m. - 6 p.m. weekdays, and 9 a.m. - 6 
p.m. on Saturdays.  
 
 
Site Specific Work Schedule for Nov. 15 - Nov. 30, 2007 
 

(Please note: this schedule is the contractor's best estimate on the timing of 
activities and is subject to change) 
 
 
Bellevue Pump Station Work Site  
(Southeast Sixth Street, west of 102nd Avenue) 

• Force main pipe connected to the Bellevue Pump Station. 
• Monitoring along western pipeline segment between pump station and 

Bellevue Club/Brookside Office Building site. 
 

 
Bellevue Club/Brookside Office Building Work Site 
(Southeast Sixth Street, between 112th and 114th Avenues Southeast) 

• Grout inserted into pipeline casing to stabilize and protect sewer pipe. 
• Drill rigs demobilized and moved out. 
• Pipe testing along eastern pipeline segment between Bellevue 

Club/Brookside Office Building and Lake Hills Connector work sites. 
• Street sweepers onsite to clean up mud and dirt from pipeline installation. 
• Monitoring along western pipeline segment between Bellevue Pump 

Station and Bellevue Club/Brookside Office Building site. 
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Lake Hills Connector Work Site 
(Westbound lane of Lake Hills Connector & corner of Southeast Fifth Street and 
118th Avenue Southeast) 

• Grout inserted into pipeline casing to stabilize and protect sewer pipe. 
• Drill rigs demobilized and moved out. 
• Pipe testing along eastern pipeline segment between Bellevue 

Club/Brookside Office Building and Lake Hills Connector work sites. 
• Force main pipe connected to existing regional pipeline. 
• Begin street, sidewalk and site restoration. 

 
King County urges all community members to use extreme caution in work areas. 
Direct all inquiries to the hotline number below. To protect your safety and that of 
the crews, please do not approach work sites to learn more about the project.  
 
Thank you for your patience during construction! 


